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The	school	year	is	officially	over,	and	it	is	time	to	start	planning	for	next	year.		With	
the	future	still	unclear	and	guidance	not	yet	available,	planning	for	next	year	is	akin	
to	putting	together	a	puzzle	in	the	dark,	but	forward	we	march.	
	
Student	news-	Remote	learning	had	a	bump	or	two	in	the	early	stages	but	by	the	end	
of	the	year	it	was	a	well-oiled	machine.	ExCEL	was	able	to	achieve	nearly	a	70%	
participation	mark	for	the	entire	program	for	the	duration	of	the	closure.						
	
Staff	news-	Grades	are	complete	and	in	the	books,	progress	reports	and	printed	and	
mailed	and	the	staff	has	sailed	off	into	the	potential	low-key	days	of	summer.		Our	
summer	crew	is	set	to	start	work	on	June	1st	to	get	ExCEL	back	to	perfection	for	the	
upcoming	year.		The	best	part	of	the	summer	crew	is	that	ExCEL	teachers	are	the	
crew.		This	allows	them	to	put	some	blood,	sweat	and	tears	into	the	building	to	
increase	their	pride,	knowledge	and	respect	for	the	physical	structure	that	houses	
our	program.		
	
Building	news-	Mr.	Kegebein	has	already	procured	the	supplies	for	the	summer	
crew	and	has	laid	out	the	road	map	to	get	ExCEL	into	working	order	for	next	school	
year.		With	the	list	of	jobs	complete	and	the	summer	crew	schedule	laid	out,	it	is	
time	to	get	to	work.	
	
	


